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Introducing  the Eco Committee? 

 

We as the Eco Committee are trying to save the environment by raising awareness 

for how much we waste in our daily life that we don't realise. 

 

We would like to inform you about how you can help us in our mission to save our 

environment. 

 

 

How can you help us at the Eco Committee? 

 

“You could turn off the lights when you're not in the room” (Mason L) 

 

“Turning off the taps while you’re brushing your teeth” (Eshan) 

 

“Grow your own veggies” (Kade) 

 

“Protecting the wildlife” (Yash) 

 

“Stop using single use plastics” (Mason M) 

 

“Compost your organic waste” (Damien) 

 

“Look after our trees” (Ashley) 

 

“Tell people how they can help our environment” (Imaan) 

 

 

 



 

I have a question to ask everyone: Do you reuse your plastic bags? 

 

Did you know that the amount of plastic that the UK throws away is estimated to  be 

a staggering 100 billion pieces of plastic packaging a year, averaging about 66 items 

per household, per week.The majority of the number is plastic bags. 

 

 

 

 

Well, on a brighter note here is the Eco fact for the week:  

 

Did you know that the first piece of biodegradable plastic was found  During the 

1920s, Maurice Lemoigne, a French researcher discovered the first biodegradable 

plastic from his research with seaweed, sugar beets and other plants. 

 

 

 

 

Eco tip of the month: 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


